
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Spring 1  2022 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic has been ‘Pets’. In English 

we have looked at fiction and non-fiction 

books about pets and a pet shop. We have 

also explored what pets need to stay healthy 

including water, food and exercise.  

In PE, we have explored the big apparatus in 

the hall. We have climbed, slid and pulled 

ourselves up slopes with our arms.  

Magic moments-  

We have had lots of magic moments again 

this term.  

Sienna has had an amazing term. She is 

engaging brilliantly with adults and letting 

them play alongside her and copy her actions.  

Josh has been really musical and been doing 

lots of singing in lessons. Sonny has been loving 

the ipad and singing along to Greatest 

Showman songs. It has been lovely hearing 

them sing, maybe we can build up to a duet! 

James D has enjoyed mark making in art and 

has been enjoying making patterns with paint 

using a paintbrush and bubble wrap.  

James L has worked hard at his Maths and has 

been describing how many sides shape have.  

Eric has worked hard using his PECs book to 

request ‘more’ and make staff carry on 

pushing him on the swing. 

Tom has been working hard to use symbols to 

tell us what he wants or where he wants to go. 

He has used ‘go’ to tell staff to push him on the 

swing. 

Lily has been very determined to get what she 

wants by selecting a symbol of the toy she 

wants. 

Chester has been fabulous at using his 

communication book to tell us what he wants. 

He has even touched three symbols to make a 

sentence.  

Dates to remember- 

Half term Monday 21st to Friday 25th February  

 


